
 
The whole school will be celebrating World Book Day.  

 

Pupils are invited to dress up as a character  

from their favourite book.  

 

Please visit www.worldbookday.com for inspiration and ideas. 

 

(Costumes do not need to be complicated or expensive, we 
love seeing homemade creations)  

World Book Day - Friday 8th March 2024  


